Littledean Church of England Primary School

Church Street, Littledean, Gloucestershire, GL14 3NL

Telephone: 01594 822171

Fax: 01594 825436

Email: admin@littledean.gloucs.sch.uk Website: www.littledeanprimary.co.uk



People with time for Children

21st February 2017

Dear Parents,

Tag Rugby Competition – Friday 24th February 2017

Following our PE sessions with Gloucester Rugby Coaches we have been invited to a tag rugby tournament at Westbury on Severn Rugby Club this Friday. Parents are welcome to attend and watch the games. We request assistance with transport to and from Westbury, please indicate below if you are able to help. Thank you.

Date of Visit: Friday 24th February 2017

Where to: Westbury on Severn Rugby Club

Activities: Tag Rugby Competition

Time Leaving School: 9.40 a.m. Please sign children out at the school office.

Time Back At School: Competition ends at approximately 2.00 p.m.

Transport Arrangements: Private arrangements between parents. Please ensure that appropriate

booster seats are used.

Lunch Arrangements: Packed lunches will be required along with health snacks and drinks

throughout the day.

Clothing: Trainers or astro boots/rugby boots. Long sleeve t-shirt, tracksuit

bottoms, waterproof coat, spare pair of dry footwear for indoors,

gloves and hat.

Should you have any concerns or queries please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely,

Miss White Class Teacher

Rugby Tournament – Westbury on Severn – Friday 24 th February 2017		
My child	will be attending the tournament.	
I am able to help with transport to Westbury and I am able to help with transport from Westbury		
Signed	Dated	

Head teacher: Mrs Hayley McGoldrick